High Croft

Suffield Hill

Suffield

Scarborough

YO13 0BH

5th March 2019

Dear Mrs H Saunders

With regard to the above application. We full support the moving of the gate to form a pull in to the field. Exiting our drive is difficult and if a vehicle was parked in front of the gate this limited our vision of oncoming traffic making it dangerous. The gate way has relieved this problem.

The erection of 2 polytunnels is in keeping with the use of the land and the nature of the business connected to the field. Mr and Mrs Tildsley, the owner of the land is a hard working young man who is very conscious not to intrude on his neighbours or cause any problems to his neighbours.

We fully support this application and totally support Mr Tildsley with his use of the land.

Yours Mr and Mrs Johnson

